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TENTATIVE AGENDA

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
PUBIC HEARING: FY25 ANNUAL BUDGET;

You are hereby notified that the Board of Education of the East Marshall
Community School District will conduct a Public Hearing

(FY25 Annual Budget) at the District Office in Gilman, Iowa on Monday, March 25, 2024 at 6:30pm.
At the meeting, the tentative agenda will be as follows:

Attendees

Voting Members
Andrea Terrones, Board President
Elizabeth Crandon, Board Vice President
AnnDee Bloom, Board Member
Lisa Meling, Board Member
Megan Ruopp, Board Member

Non-Voting Members
Anthony Ryan, Superintendent
Allison Frost, Business Manager

1. Call PUBLIC HEARING TO ORDER: FY25 ANNUAL BUDGET: Read the Mission Statement, and
Approve Agenda

Chairman Terrones called the Public Hearing to Order at 6:30 p.m.  Board member Bloom read the
mission statement. Crandon made the motion to approve the agenda with a second made by Ruopp. 
 All in favor. 

Motion made by: Elizabeth Crandon
Motion seconded by: Megan Ruopp
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Voting:
Andrea Terrones - Yes
Elizabeth Crandon - Yes
AnnDee Bloom - Yes
Lisa Meling - Yes
Megan Ruopp - Yes

2. PUBLIC HEARING - FY25 ANNUAL BUDGET (2024-2025) PRESENTATION.
Presentation of the FY25 Annual Budget:  Superintendent Ryan and Business Manager/Board Secretary
Allison Frost presented the board with the Proposed School Budget Summary for FY25.  Mr. Ryan
explained that there will be no tax increases for the fiscal year.  The proposed rate is 10.96458%;
however, if the proposed budget is authorized at the second public hearing on April 15th, the
Department of Management could slightly change the tax rate.  The proposed budget was calculated
using a 2.5% SSA increase but the actual SSA amount has not been approved or released yet.  Mr. Ryan
explained that the district will still fall into the 101% guarantee as previously discussed.

3. Discussion of Proposed FY25 (2024-2025) Annual Budget.
Chairman Terrones asked the public and the board members if there were any questions or concerns
with the proposed budget.  No questions or concerns were voiced. 

4. Adjourn
Ruopp made the motion to Adjourn the Public Hearing at 6:33 pm; Second by Meling. All in favor. 

Motion made by: Megan Ruopp
Motion seconded by: Lisa Meling
Voting:
Andrea Terrones - Yes
Elizabeth Crandon - Yes
AnnDee Bloom - Yes
Lisa Meling - Yes
Megan Ruopp - Yes

Andrea Terrones, Board President Allison Frost
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